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What I Learned in Narnia Douglas Wilson 2010-11-23 One
rainy day, years ago, a little girl named Lucy
discovered that the back of a wardrobe isn't always just
the back of a wardrobe. Sometimes, it's a door into
another world.In Lucy's case, that other world was
called Narnia, and though she was among the first to
enter it, she was by no means the last. Millions of
children (young and old) have followed her there and met
its strange but wonderful inhabitants--Mr. Tumnus,
Reepicheep, and Puddleglum, among others. But the
lessons of Narnia don't just belong to the world of
fiction and fantasy. We may never meet fawns, talking
mice, or marshwiggles in our ordinary lives, but the
lessons they teach in The Chronicles of Narnia are the
very lessons we need to fight the battles we face in our
everyday lives. Douglas Wilson begins this series of
meditations on C.S. Lewis's The Chronicles of Narnia
with the observation, "This is not intended to be an
introduction to Narnia at all, but is rather more like a
conversation between good friends about some other good
friends, talking about what a good time we all had and
why." Wilson highlights the practical themes of mature,
Christian living that emerge from these classic tales-nobility, confession, complete grace--a joyful contrast
to the thinness of modern life. A must for any Narnia
fan, young or old.
The Magician's Book Laura Miller 2008-12-03 Enchanted by
Narnia's fantastic world as a child, prominent critic
Laura Miller returns to the series as an adult to
uncover the source of these small books' mysterious
power by looking at their creator, Clive Staples Lewis.
What she discovers is not the familiar, idealized image
of the author, but a more interesting and ambiguous
truth: Lewis's tragic and troubled childhood, his
unconventional love life, and his intense but ultimately
doomed friendship with J.R.R. Tolkien. Finally
reclaiming Narnia "for the rest of us," Miller casts the
Chronicles as a profoundly literary creation, and the
portal to a lifelong adventure in books, art, and the
imagination.
A Family Guide to The Lion, the Witch, and the Wardrobe
Christin Ditchfield 2005-01 Presents a summary of the
book "The Lion, the Witch, and the Wardrobe" and
provides an explanation of the Biblical parallels and
principles that apply to each chapter and the
characters.
The World According to Narnia Jonathan Rogers 2009-02-28
A lively and engaging exploration of the many Christian
themes in C.S. Lewis's widely-known and universally
loved children's stories.
Guide to Narnia: Questions and Activities for the Lion,
the Witch, and the Wardrobe 2021-06-24
Finding God in the Land of Narnia Kurt Bruner 2020-09-15
“Now at last they were beginning Chapter One of the
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Great Story . . .” Bestselling authors Kurt Bruner and
Jim Ware (Finding God in The Lord of the Rings) once
again explore a world of fantasy to reveal what C. S.
Lewis called “the Great Story” hidden within. For more
than 70 years, adults and children alike have stepped
through the wardrobe, and their imaginations have been
baptized in Lewis’s mystical world of wonder and
enchantment. Lewis fans will love the many surprising
insights the authors uncover, and parents will discover
new ways to show their children God’s character and
presence in their lives. With more than 100 million
copies sold, The Chronicles of Narnia capture more
imaginations today than ever before. In Finding God in
the Land of Narnia, you’ll see how Lewis expertly wraps
spiritual truths into his classic tales, and you’ll
discover the truth of what the great Lion, Aslan, says
about our brief sojourn through Narnia: “By knowing me
here for a little, you may know me better there.” Now
updated to include a group discussion guide!
The Professor of Narnia Will Vaus 2008 For all fans of
The Narnia Chronicles! "The Professor of Narnia" is a
fascinating and historically accurate portrayal of one
of the greatest Christian writers of all time. This
biography of Lewis is a must-have for Christian schools
and homes. It traces the intense spiritual journey and
key friendships that eventually led C.S. Lewis to
wholehearted faith in Jesus and interweaves the various
themes from The Narnia Chronicles with the spiritual
battles Lewis encountered in his own life. ******** Have
you ever wanted to meet the man behind the magical land
of Narnia? Now you can! Let this book introduce you to
C. S. Lewis, the Oxford tutor and Cambridge Professor of
Medieval and Renaissance English Literature who wrote
the seven books: The Chronicles of Narnia. Learn what
made the creator of the most beloved fairy tales of the
20th century the man he was. Along the way you will
visit all the important places of Lewis''s life: from
Belfast, Northern Ireland to the trenches in France,
from the universities of Oxford and Cambridge to the
steps of the Parthenon in Greece. On this fascinating
trip you will also meet some of Lewis''s family members:
his father Albert, the police court lawyer, his
brilliant mother Flora and his fun-loving brother
Warren. You will be introduced to some of Lewis''s best
friends and most important companions like J. R. R.
Tolkien, author of The Hobbit and The Lord of the Rings
and Joy Davidman Gresham, the poet and novelist whom
Lewis married late in life. Our sources of
transportation for this journey will be varied. Mainly
we will be using a good bit of "historical imagination".
As we do so we will join Jack in a horse-drawn carriage
as he goes off to boarding school for the first time. We
will travel with the Lewis brothers numerous times by
steamship across the Irish Sea, back and forth to
England where they were educated. We will join Jack atop
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a red, double-decker bus where he meets, of all people,
God. And we will bump along in Warren''s side-car as he
takes his brother Jack to Whipsnade Zoo, the place where
Jack will begin a personal relationship with Jesus
Christ. Last but not least, we will even fly with Jack
and Joy on an airplane to Greece where they will climb
to the top of the Acropolis in Athens only months before
Joy''s death. As we journey through C. S. "Jack"
Lewis''s 65 years of life on planet earth, from 1898 to
1963 (he died the same day as JFK) we will see how Jack
dealt with many painful experiences: · the loss of his
mother to cancer at age 9 · separation from his home
when he was sent to boarding school the same year ·
being wounded in the trenches of France during World War
I · caring for the elderly mother of a schoolmate who
died in the First World War · the loss of his best
friend at the end of World War II · his brother
Warren''s alcoholism · his late in life marriage to Joy
and her subsequent death from cancer just four years
later Learn about Jack''s vast reading of all the great
literature of the western tradition, from the Iliad of
Homer down to the fairy tales of George MacDonald.
Discover how Lewis''s mind-boggling knowledge of mythic
literature influenced the writing of the Narnia books.
Find out how C. S. Lewis wrote over 40 books during his
lifetime, carried on a full time job as a professor,
lectured widely on Christianity, took care of his family
and still had time for his friends! Join Jack on a
spiritual journey from his Ulster Protestant roots in
Belfast to the adopted atheism of his school days and
back to Christianity after he settled into his 30-year
home in Oxford, England. Ask the big questions of faith
along with Jack and uncover the answers he found through
his relentless search for truth. Your tour guide for
this extraordinary journey is Will Vaus, author of Mere
Theology: A Guide to the Thought of C. S. Lewis,
published by InterVarsity Press in 2004. Will is the
founder of three C. S. Lewis Societies; he was the
leader of a C. S. Lewis tour to England and he was one
of the few people in the world who actually lived in The
Narnia Cottage in Ireland along with his family. Will
stepped through the wardrobe door for the first time
when he was 9 years old and he has been studying
Lewis''s life and work for over 35 years. Along the way,
he has met a number of people who knew C. S. Lewis as
family member, friend, teacher and colleague; from them
Will has gleaned fascinating insights into what has made
Lewis the bestselling Christian author of all time,
outside of the Bible. Will has shared those insights
with numerous audiences around the United States and in
the Republic of Ireland. Now, in this book, Will relates
each of the chapters of Lewis''s life to one of the
Narnia stories themselves and reveals how Lewis''s life
imitated art. Will and his wife, Becky, have been
married since 1988 and they have three sons: James,
Jonathan and Joshua. Will''s sons have traveled with him
to Narnia on numerous occasions and in many ways; in
fact, he read The Professor of Narnia aloud to his boys
as it was being written and got their seal of approval.
Having read the Narnia stories as a child and talked to
countless other children who love Lewis''s fairy tales,
Will knows how much every young person who reads the
Narnia books or has seen the blockbuster movies wants to
know more about C.S. Lewis, the author of these
delightful stories. This book is perfect for reading
aloud, as Will did to his boys or you can read it by
yourself in a cozy corner with a hot cup of tea or
cocoa. The reading level is ideal for older children and
teenagers. Will makes the life of the awesomely
intellectual C. S. Lewis accessible to young people
without ever talking down to his readers. Every child,
teenager, family or class of students who reads this
book will enjoy traveling in the footsteps of Jack, with
Will as a fatherly friend leading the way. So come along
for the ride and you may even get to meet the great lion
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Aslan himself.
The New Believer's Guide to the Christian Life Alex
Early 2016-10-18 What Life as a Christian Really Looks
Like New believers need to know what to expect. While
many books cover the nuts and bolts of new faith--how to
read the Bible, how to pray, how to find a church--in
this book, Alex Early focuses on issues of the heart.
What are Christians supposed to feel? What happens when
they sin? What does God want from them? Designed to
challenge and reassure, this book gives a realistic
depiction of the Christian life, and includes such
topics as how to rest in God's love, what forgiveness
looks like when you blow it, what it means to find your
identity in Christ, and how to pray with honesty and
transparency. God isn't surprised when we struggle, and
although being in a relationship with God is amazing, he
never promised that this life would be easy. He can
handle "real" people, and he pours out his reckless love
regardless of what we do or think on any given day. We
all need to be reminded of this, but especially those
new to the faith. This book is ideal for new believers,
but seasoned Christians should also have copies on hand
to give away. Includes end-of-chapter questions and a
"Christianese to English" glossary.
C. S. Lewis' Little Book of Wisdom C.S. Lewis 2018-09-01
A USA Today bestseller! "These well-chosen Lewis quotes
will inspire readers and prompt them to make their own
spiritual reflections." —Publishers Weekly Novelist,
poet, critic, lay theologian, and best-selling author of
the 'Narnia' series, C. S. Lewis' works have become
timeless classics for adults and children around the
world. Here in one concise volume is the essence of his
thought on subjects ranging from love and faith to
ethics and morality and myth and literature that will
throw open the windows of the soul and provide readers
with bite-sized nuggets of wisdom and inspiration from
one of the best-loved writers of the 20th century. This
lovely little gift book will provide sustenance, wisdom,
and hope for both believers and seekers. And, most
importantly, it will provide an entry point for those
unfamiliar with Lewis that will make them want to
explore his fiction and nonfiction works. Selections
from C.S. Lewis' Little Book of Wisdom: "If God had
granted all the silly prayers I've made in my life,
where should I be now?" "Surely arrested development
consists not in refusing to lose old things, but in
failing to add new things…" "Do not dare not to dare."
"We are mirrors whose brightness is wholly derived from
the sun that shines upon us." "I didn't go to religion
to make me happy. I always knew a bottle of Port would
do that. If you want a religion to make you feel really
comfortable, I certainly don't recommend Christianity."
Roar! Heather Kopp 2010-01-27 Can You Tell Me How to Get
to Narnia? You don’t actually have to journey all the
way to Narnia to find everything you need to know in one
spot (though you might want to anyway)! Roar! A
Christian Family Guide to the Chronicles of Narnia is a
beautiful volume that unveils a fun-filled world based
on intriguing Bible insights for every Narniac! There’s
something for everyone—from elementary aged children to
their parents. Packed with fun activities, a “Narniac’s
Creed,” tips on speaking like a British schoolboy,
games, trivia, and more, it’s built on solid teaching:
chapter by chapter discussion guides, conversation
starters for parents and kids, and Bible parallels that
will surprise even the most studious Christian. Now you
can get the most out of Narnia—even if you don’t own a
wardrobe! “Tell me more about Narnia!” Fans ages four to
ninety-four just can’t get enough of C. S. Lewis’s
timeless classic, The Chronicles of Narnia. That’s why
Roar! takes your family on a one-of-a-kind adventure
through every chapter in all seven books!* Peek inside
to find: • Interactive features like “Wisdom for
Narniacs,” “Kid Test,” “Let’s Talk About It,” “Grown-up
Thoughts,” and “Try This at Home” • Helps for parents on
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big subjects including mythology, magic, violence, and
life after death • Fun articles from “Oh, I Wish I Were
a Dufflepud!” to “Creature Hall of Fame & Shame” •
Indexes of creatures, characters, places, and Bible
parallels • A glossary of difficult words • A memorable
celebration of the Lord behind the Lion Story Behind the
Book C.S. Lewis’ The Chronicles of Narnia have long
captivated the hearts, souls, and imaginations of both
youth and adults. This December, with the release of
Disney’s The Lion, The Witch, and the Wardrobe, a craze
among Christians and nonChristians is sure to erupt!
Fans will be on the prowl for solid teaching to better
understand this make-believe world that holds timeless
gems of biblical insight. Now parents, kids, college
students, and older Narniacs everywhere will find the
answers they need in one convenient source. It’s
unapologetically Christian, because that’s how C.S.
Lewis was. And, true to form, not a tad of adventurous
dust is left behind when readers embark on this exciting
journey!
Pocket Companion to Narnia Paul F. Ford 2005-07-26 The
pocket guide is an adventurer's passport to the land of
Narnia. From Aslan, the great lion, to Zardeenah, the
mysterious lady of the night, this comprehensive and
accessible companion contains hundreds of alphabetically
arranged entries covering all the characters, events,
places, and themes that Lewis magically wove into his
timeless and magical world. This little book will be
perfect for the millions of kids and parents who already
love the Narnia books and want to go deeper into that
world, as well as for those newly drawn to the story by
the Narnia movie. The Pocket Companion is a perfect gift
book, a natural movie tie-in, and will continue to help
readers and fans get closer to the magical world of
Narnia for years to come.
A Year with Aslan C. S. Lewis 2010-10-05 "Lewis combines
a novelist's insights into motives with a profound
religious understanding." —New York Times Book Review In
the tradition of A Year with C.S. Lewis, get your daily
dose of inspiration from this one-of-a-kind devotional
collecting 365 readings from the beloved Chronicles of
Narnia. C.S. Lewis channeled his profound spiritual
understanding into The Lion, the Witch and the Wardrobe,
Prince Caspian, The Voyage of the Dawn Treader, and the
other books in his seminal fantasy series. This
enthralling anthology (with lavish illustrations by
Pauline Baynes) is the perfect gift for fans of the
beloved children's books, and a peerless set of
meditations for anyone looking to step through that
secret door to their own world of devotion.
The Chronicles of Narnia Comprehension Guide Ned Bustard
2002
The Problem of Susan and Other Stories Neil Gaiman
2019-02-12 From Hugo, Eisner, Newbery, Harvey, Bram
Stoker, Locus, World Fantasy, and Nebula award-winning
author Neil Gaiman and P. Craig Russell (The Sandman,
The Giver), Scott Hampton (American Gods), and Paul
Chadwick (Concrete) comes a graphic novel adaptations of
the short stories and poems : The Problem of Susan,
October in the Chair, Locks, and The Day the Saucers
Came. Two stories and two poems. All wondrous and
imaginative about the tales we tell and experience.
Where the incarnations of the months of the year sit
around a campfire sharing stories, where an older
college professor recounts a Narnian childhood, where
the apocalypse unfolds, and where the importance of
generational storytelling is seen through the Goldilocks
fairytale. These four comic adaptations have something
for everyone and are a must for Gaiman fans!
A Family Guide to Narnia Christin Ditchfield 2003 This
book serves as a simple and practical companion to The
Chronicles of Narnia for those who want to discover its
biblical and Christian roots and quickly locate the
Scriptural references that abound in Lewis' work.
The Eternal Truths of Narnia Julie Kloster 2008 By
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popular demand, this best-selling online Bible-study has
finally been brought to print! The Eternal Truths of
Narnia is a much-sought-after study that has seen
tremendous success both in an individual and group
study. Through thought-provoking questions, culturally
relevant topics, and parallel Scripture pas-sages the
book encourages the reader to discover the eternal
truths found in all seven books of the Narnia series.
With specific notes and discussion tips for lead-ers of
Bible study groups, this detailed workbook will draw
readers of all ages into the deeper biblical truths
found within the Chronicles of Narnia series.
Companion To Narnia Paul F. Ford 1994-10-07 This
companion guide to C.S. Lewis's The Chronicles of Narnia
provides a deeper appreciation and understanding of the
tales - covering in hundreds of indexed entries all the
characters, places, themes, and events in Lewis's
enchanted world.
The Complete Chronicles of Narnia C. S. Lewis 1998-09-18
All seven Chronicles are bound together in this one
magnificent volume with a personal introduction by
Douglas Gresham, stepson of C. S. Lewis.
Believing in Narnia Natalie Gillespie 2008-05-04 Shows
the Christian message within The Chronicles of Narnia®
To coincide with the release of Prince Caspian, this
book helps kids ages 7-11, understand the symbolism of
the Christian faith written by C.S. Lewis in the
Chronicles of Narnia series. Christian concepts are
simply explained, along with excerpts from the Narnia
books. Each section of the book explains the characters,
events, places, and themes and gives insight in the
spiritual parallels. Kids, parents, teachers and
ministers will all find this to be a great tool for use
in preparing to see the movie.
A Christian Teacher’s Guide to the Chronicles of Narnia,
Grades 2 - 5 Christin Ditchfield 2008-08-28 Have fun
with faith using A Christian Teacher's Guide to The
Chronicles of Narnia for grades 2–5! This 240-page book
teaches the Christian significance of The Chronicles of
Narnia series through traditional language arts
exercises that emphasize the biblical parallels in C.S.
Lewis’ work. The book includes ideas for journals, book
reports, debates, just-for-fun puzzles, recipes, and
party ideas.
A Family Guide to Narnia Christin Ditchfield 2003-07-07
Do you read The Chronicles of Narnia sensing that the
stories are full of biblical parallels, even if you're
not always sure what they are or where to find them?
This user-friendly companion to The Chronicles of Narnia
is written for C. S. Lewis readers like you who want to
discover the books' biblical and Christian roots. Read
it, and you'll find that this chapter-by-chapter, bookby-book examination of The Chronicles will widen your
spiritual vision.
The Lion, the Witch, and the Wardrobe C.S. Lewis
2018-04-10 C. S. Lewis was a British author, lay
theologian, and contemporary of J.R.R. Tolkien. The
Lion, the Witch, and the Wardrobe is the first book in
The Chronicles of Narnia.
Roar! Heather Kopp 2005 Narniacs of all ages! Here's
your everything-in-one, biblically-based guide to
getting the most out of C.S. Lewis's wonderful,
delightful imaginary world. It's packed with activity
and adventure!
A Guide to Narnia Catholic Exchange 2005-11 On December
9th 2005, millions will enter the world of Narnia for
the first time. Narnia is a world of intrigue and
wonder, created in the mind of the great Christian
author, C.S. Lewis. Beneath the surface of the story
lies His-story-- a beautiful mataphorical tale of Jesus
Christ and God's plan for humanity. By learning the true
meaning of this classic tale, our family's movie-going
experience will surpass mere entertainment, becoming a
life-lesson on the Catholic Faith. Released just in time
for the highly-anticipated film, A Guide to Narnia is an
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indispensable resource that will take you deeper into
the story and help you understand C.S. Lewis' original
purpose in creating this enchanting series.
A Guide Through Narnia Martha C. Sammons 2004 A Guide
Through Narnia was one of the first in-depth studies of
C.S. Lewis's seven Chronicles of Narnia. The focus and
organization of this revised and expanded edition is on
why Lewis wrote the books as fairy tales, the best
"Form" for his ideas. It is written for both students
and scholars who want to expand their understanding of
these popular classics. Chapters include: -Seeing
Pictures: How the books were written, chronological
summaries, publication history -Selecting the Ideal
Form: Why Lewis chose the fairy tale form, fairy tale
elements and style -Seeing Man as Hero: Child heroes Stealing Past Dragons: Characteristics of religious
fantasy, allegory and "supposition," Christian elements
-Stepping Through the Door: Themes and effects of
fantasy -Dictionary of Names and Places Martha C.
Sammons is Professor of English at Wright State
University.
From Spare Oom to War Drobe Katherine Langrish
2021-01-07 ** Now available for pre-order (title will be
released on April 29th) **As a little girl of nine,
Katherine Langrish fell deeply in love with The
Chronicles of Narnia - she was even inspired to write a
book of stories set in that world, complete with posterpaint picture of Aslan on the homemade dust jacket.
Although she loved the Narnia books to bursting, others
took their place as she grew up. For years they sat
unopened on her shelves. She began to wonder why. Had
they simply become too familiar? Had the charm faded?
What might they mean to her as an adult?From Spare Oom
to War Drobe is a love letter to that early passion, as
well as a reappraisal of The Chronicles of Narnia in the
light of maturity and changing tastes. It brilliantly
evokes her initial sense of childish wonder, and in a
close reading of the novels, including analysis of the
context in which other critics have placed them, she
gives us a superbly rich, enlightening, and immensely
readable guide to the world of these evergreen stories.
C. S. Lewis' Letters to Children Clive Staples Lewis
1996-06-03 Contains the text of letters that the famed
author wrote to children, as he shared his feelings
about school, writing, and animals, among other topics,
and demonstrated his deep understanding of young people.
Reprint.
The Radical Book for Kids George Thornton 2016 "The
Gospel story for kids" -- p. 4 of cover.
A Parent's Guide to Harry Potter Gina Burkart 2005-01-01
Explores the Christian parallels within the themes of
the Harry Potter books and explains how parents can use
these stories to address everyday issues and challenges
with children.
Companion to Narnia, Revised Edition Paul F. Ford
2005-07-05 Step into the Wardrobe This peerless
companion has served as an adventurer's passport to the
land of Narnia for twenty-five years and was used by the
cast and crew of the major motion picture The Chronicles
of Narnia: The Lion, the Witch, and the Wardrobe. From
Aslan, the Great Lion, to Zardeenah, the mysterious lady
of the night, this comprehensive, accessible book
contains hundreds of alphabetically arranged and indexed
entries covering all the characters, events, places, and
themes that Lewis brilliantly wove into his timeless and
magical world. For readers of all ages, this is the
perfect guide for the enchanted world of C. S. Lewis's
The Chronicles of Narnia.
The Life and Faith Field Guide for Parents Joe Carter
2019-02-05 Learn How to Teach Your Kids the Skills They
Need “Start children off on the way they should go, and
even when they are old they will not turn from it.”
Proverbs 22:6 As a Christian parent, you want your
children to develop good character and godly wisdom. But
how do you go beyond hoping and praying to teaching them
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ethical knowledge, practical skills, and virtuous
habits? This innovative guide provides practical,
effective ideas you can use to help your children build
their faith and character in 50 ways, including...
engaging with the Bible and culture interacting with God
and others making good decisions becoming better
learners managing conflict Once you grasp these concepts
and discover how to teach them, you will be able to
successfully shape the character and worldview of your
child or teenager.
Following Aslan Kenneth McIntosh 2006-04-30 A devotion
for young readers that shows how "The Chronicles of
Narnia" relates to Jesus, the Bible, and to issues faced
in everyday life.
Totally Awesome, Super-Cool Bible Stories as Drawn by
Nerdy Ned Thomas Nelson 2012-10-01 Join Ned as he
draws—and learns—his way through the Bible! Combining
International Children’s Bible® text with funny
illustrations, this Bible storybook brings to life the
most popular Bible stories with a humorous but
respectful twist. Our narrator Ned will guide late
elementary and middle-grade kids through the
Bible—keeping them smiling the entire time. Even
reluctant readers will engage with the Bible stories and
come away with newfound Bible knowledge and clarity.
These funny sketches will grab kids’ attention—and keep
it—as they see their favorite Bible stories relate to
their lives in a whole new way! Meets national education
standards.
Inside Narnia Devin Brown 2013-10-01 Join award-winning
author Devin Brown as he takes readers on a fascinating
journey to the land of Narnia. Whether you’re a longtime
fan of The Chronicles of Narnia or are just discovering
them for the first time, you will be amazed and inspired
as you undertake your very own chapter-by-chapter guided
tour of C. S. Lewis’s beloved classics. Learn more about
the book that started it all—The Lion, the Witch and the
Wardrobe—and about its creator, C. S. Lewis. Discover
how Professor Lewis first came to write his wonderful
story about a magical land where it is always winter and
never Christmas. Uncover the story-behind-the-story of
how four children and a great lion named Aslan brought
springtime back and rescued its inhabitants (beavers,
fauns, and even centaurs) from the spell of the evil
White Witch.
The Lion's World Rowan Williams 2013-02-08 Former
Archbishop of Canterbury Rowan Williams offers
fascinating insight into The Chronicles of Narnia, the
popular series of novels by one of the most influential
Christian authors of the modern era, C. S. Lewis. Lewis
once referred to certain kinds of book as a "mouthwash
for the imagination." This is what he attempted to
provide in the Narnia stories, argues Williams: an
unfamiliar world in which we could rinse out what is
stale in our thinking about Christianity--"which is
almost everything," says Williams--and rediscover what
it might mean to meet the holy. Indeed, Lewis's great
achievement in the Narnia books is just that-he enables
readers to encounter the Christian story "as if for the
first time." How does Lewis makes fresh and strange the
familiar themes of Christian doctrine? Williams points
out that, for one, Narnia itself is a strange place: a
parallel universe, if you like. There is no "church" in
Narnia, no religion even. The interaction between Aslan
as a "divine" figure and the inhabitants of this world
is something that is worked out in the routines of life
itself. Moreover, we are made to see humanity in a fresh
perspective, the pride or arrogance of the human spirit
is chastened by the revelation that, in Narnia, you may
be on precisely the same spiritual level as a badger or
a mouse. It is through these imaginative dislocations
that Lewis is able to communicate--to a world that
thinks it knows what faith is--the character, the feel,
of a real experience of surrender in the face of
absolute incarnate love. This lucid, learned, humane,
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and beautifully written book opens a new window onto
Lewis's beloved stories, revealing the moral wisdom and
passionate faith beneath their perennial appeal.
The Chronicles of Narnia Vol III: The Voyage of the Dawn
Treader C.S.Lewis 2016-08-12 The Voyage of the Dawn
Treader sees Edmund and Lucy, along with their priggish
cousin Eustace Scrubb, return to Narnia. Once there,
they join Caspian's voyage on the ship to find the seven
lords who were banished when Miraz took over the throne.
As they sail toward Aslan's country at the edge of the
world, they come face to face with many dangers and
wonders, including the place where dreams come true.
They discover that their quest is more than they
imagined and that the world's end is only the beginning…
Helping Our Children Grow in Faith Robert J. Keeley
2008-01-01 Children have serious faith questions that
require serious answers, answers that adults often find
themselves under-prepared to give. But the Christian
community has a responsibility to help its children
develop a three-dimensional faith--a faith that affects
their heads, their hearts, and their spirits. Helping
Our Children Grow in Faith is designed for children's
ministry and worship leaders, Sunday school teachers,
and pastors--as well as parents--who want to nurture the
spiritual development of the children in their lives. It
shows how to integrate children into congregational
worship, how to teach them the Bible but leave room for
the mystery of God, and how to distinguish the
difference between faith development and moral
development.
Into the Wardrobe David C. Downing 2008-05-19 Provides
an in-depth analysis of the fantasy series in context of
the life, teachings, and spiritual views of C.S. Lewis,
and includes a glossary of unusual and invented words
used in the Narnia Chronicles.
Believing in Narnia Natalie Gillespie 2008-05-04 Shows

believing-in-narnia-a-kids-guide-to-unlocking-the-secret-symbols-of-faith-in-cs-lewis-the-chronicles-of-narnia

the Christian message within The Chronicles of Narnia®
To coincide with the release of Prince Caspian, this
book helps kids ages 7-11, understand the symbolism of
the Christian faith written by C.S. Lewis in the
Chronicles of Narnia series. Christian concepts are
simply explained, along with excerpts from the Narnia
books. Each section of the book explains the characters,
events, places, and themes and gives insight in the
spiritual parallels. Kids, parents, teachers and
ministers will all find this to be a great tool for use
in preparing to see the movie.
The Chronicles of Narnia (adult) C. S. Lewis 2004-10-26
Journeys to the end of the world, fantastic creatures,
and epic battles between good and evil -- what more
could any reader ask for in one book? The book that has
it all is the lion, the witch and the wardrobe, written
in 1949 by C. S. Lewis. But Lewis did not stop there.
Six more books followed, and together they became known
as The Chronicles of Narnia. For the past fifty years,
The Chronicles of Narnia have transcended the fantasy
genre to become part of the canon of classic literature.
Each of the seven books is a masterpiece, drawing the
reader into a world where magic meets reality, and the
result is a fictional world whose scope has fascinated
generations. This edition presents all seven books -unabridged -- in one impressive volume. The books are
presented here according to Lewis's preferred order,
each chapter graced with an illustration by the original
artist, Pauline Baynes. This edition also contains C. S.
Lewis's essay "On Three Ways of Writing for Children,"
in which he explains precisely how the magic of Narnia
and the realm of fantasy appeal not only to children but
to discerning readers of all ages. Deceptively simple
and direct, The Chronicles of Narnia continue to
captivate fans with adventures, characters, and truths
that speak to all readers, even fifty years after the
books were first published.
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